
Sermon Notes 

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

Giving Update 

Budget to date: $165, 859 
Income to date: $113, 108 
Needed: $52, 751 
 
Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 
scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Speaker:  Keith Friesen 

Worship Leader:  Gerry Giesbrecht 

Song Leader: Jaime Falk 

Pianist:  Angela Fehr 

Date:  June 6, 2021 

Community Announcements 

Canadian Blood Services – Upcoming mobile 
clinic:  Thursday, June 17th at Altona - Rhineland 
Pioneer Centre, Main Floor Hall 227 10th Ave NW 

Clinic time: 2:00 – 7:00pm   Please call 1-888-236-
6283, OR go on-line to book your appointment - 
NO WALK INS PLEASE. 

 

DRIVE-IN LIVE CONCERT IN WINKLER! 

Support ONE HOPE CANADA by enjoying a 
“drive-in concert” featuring “Prairie Joe”, (a well-
known country Gospel band) on Sunday, June 13 
at 7pm at the Winkler EMMC parking lot. Enjoy 
our covid friendly concert from the comfort of 
your own vehicle (rain or shine). Simply drive up 
to our venue, tune in to our special FM radio 
station, and enjoy the live concert!  A contact-free 
offering toward the ministry of One Hope Canada 
will be collected.  

 

Office (Lori Miller) – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals (Dorothy Hildebrandt) – (204)-324-4426 

Lead Pastor Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 
  Youth Pastor Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 

June 13 - Keith Friesen – Communion 
June 20 – Nettie Dyck    - Father’s Day/Picnic? 
June 27 – Keith Friesen 
 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 
worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 
Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 
-Helen Janzen 
 
  
  
 
  

Missionaries 

Ryan Thiessen 
Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 
Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 
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Prayer for the Week 
  Heavenly Father, we glorify your name and we 

thank you for rescuing us from our own sinful 
rebellion and bestowing your amazing grace upon 

us.  Amen. 

 

Church Announcements 

We will be having communion as part of our 
service on June 13 - whether we are in person or 
viewing the service online from home.  We 
encourage you to prepare for communion, and 
should we still be online only, have something 
ready to partake in communion with those in your 
household. 

DVBS IS (hopefully) HAPPENING!! 
July 5-9, 7-9pm 
You can sign up to pre-register for participants & 
to volunteer, directly online at the link included in 
your bulletin email. You can also call Kirsten 
Warkentin at 204-332-1857 
 
Youth Windup Packages 
The youth leaders will be driving around 
dropping off our “Windup in a bag” packages on 
Monday, June 7th between 7 and 9 pm. If you 
will not be home, please message or call Gerry at 
204-362-7262 for alternative drop off options. 
 

Praise & Prayer 

Thank you for praying for Pastor Keith, Tamara, 
Noah and Olivia as they quarantine and recover 
from covid.  Tamara is still dealing with 
symptoms, but is slowly improving.  Noah and 
Olivia are doing well.  Once recovered, they 
should be able to all leave quarantine by June 8 
(assuming all remaining symptoms have cleared).  
Your continued prayers are very much 
appreciated. 

                                     

 

Sunday, June 6, 2021 
 

Welcome & Announcements 
Call to Worship & Prayer 

Worship in Song 
 Prayer 

Worship in Song 
Scripture Reading 

Isaiah 53:5-6, Ezekiel 36:24-28, 
Ephesians 2:8-10  

Message “-A Christian Is…” 
Closing Song 
Benediction 

Prayer & Action 

As many towns and municipalities in southern 
Manitoba are implementing drought protocols, let's 
do our part to conserve water and join together to 
pray that God would send much needed rain. 

 

Praise & Prayer 

Riley Dyck is well and able to go back to work!  The 
rest of the family continues to isolate. A message 
from the Dyck family: “Thank you for your prayers as 
we continue to isolate, and for the many kindnesses 
shown to us during this time.” 

Verse for the Week 

“But God, being rich in mercy, because of the great 
love with which he loved us, even when we were 

dead in our trespasses, made us alive together with 
Christ—by grace you have been saved” Ephesians 

2:4-5 ESV 

MCI Prayer Requests & Calendar 

-For our Transitioning Staff - Jozanna Loewen 
(Dean), Paul Peters (Director of Student Life), and 
Kathy Franz  (EA). We ask for prayer over these 
staff members as they complete their last weeks at 
MCI and anticipate the changes that lie ahead. We 
are grateful for their service at MCI, they will be 
missed. 

-For our Graduates - That they can make meaningful 
memories during their last few weeks on campus. 
We ask for peace and joy as they process the 
disappointment of graduation celebrations not 
unfolding as they had hoped. (Shane Krahn-BMC) 

-MCI Golf Classic – The 7th Annual MCI Golf Classic 
has been postponed to July 10-18 at the 
Minneswasta Gold Course. To Register, call MCI at 
204-327-5891 by June 30th. ($150 per player/$35 
donation receipt) 


